


Over $250,000 of your taxpayer money will 
be used to close parks, study plants and 
shoot deer — instead of improving 
crosswalk and pedestrian safety, providing 
beds for the homeless this winter, or fixing 
traffic problems. This waste will happen for 
the next three years.

Unless you say something.

ANN ARBOR
IS WORRIED
DEER
EAT
PLANTS. 


